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Company announcement 17/2022 - Herning, Denmark, 29 August 2022 - Re-Match Holding A/S (“Re-Match”), a pioneer

within sustainable recycling of synthetic turf, has accepted the resignation from the company’s recently hired Group CFO,

Anders Lykke Jacobsen. Thomas Bech Albertsen will stay on as CFO until a replacement has been found.

Upon a successful completion of its IPO and with a clear roll-out plan for the many new recycling plants laid out, Re-Match

has turned its focus to accelerating its international growth. As a part of this endeavour, the company strengthened its

finance department 16 August 2022, with the addition of Anders Lykke Jacobsen into a new Group CFO role. However, less

than two weeks into the on-boarding, Anders Lykke Jacobsen has decided to resign.

Re-Match's CFO through the past two years, Thomas Bech Albertsen, has agreed to stay as CFO, until a new solution is in

place.
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